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•  Charlie Stout informed the membership of the proposed slate of officers  

for next year; Cyane Lowden, Gilpin Brown, Bob Jones, Chuck Spalding. 
  
•  Cyane Lowden passed out copies of the proposed budget for next year.   

Both the bdget and the proposed officers will be voted on at the  
June meeting. 

  
•  President, Gary Sargent reminded the attendees of the upcoming critique  

at the June meeting and that we would have two guests to perform  
the critique. 

  
•  We had 15 members and 5 guest in attendance. 
  
•  Steve Girimont presented a program on flash photography, different effects,  

techniques, equipment.  Charlie gave a demonstration of the wireless 
capabilities of the Nikon flash system. 

  
•  Seven members shared roundtable images.�


